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June 11, 2019 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

It is hard to believe that the school year is coming to a close this week! Education is truly a 

home-school partnership, and without your ongoing support, all that we do here would not 

be possible.   

Thank you all for your genuine interest in your child’s education and for the countless hours 

spent helping in the classroom, in the schoolyard, and at various fundraising events. Your 

children and the school benefit immeasurably from your generosity of time and talent.  

I have already begun working on several enriching programs for next year so that your 

children will have some amazing new opportunities, and I am very excited to bring them to 

fruition! 

May the summer give you the opportunity to spend more time together as a family to talk, 

play, and pray together. As the school year comes to a close, I want to wish each and every 

one of you a safe and enjoyable summer!   

Many blessings and warm summer wishes, 

Mrs. Kobrin  

 

Respect*Reverence*Responsibility 
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint 

Peter School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, 

intellectually, physically, socially and emotionally.

ANCHORED in FAITH  
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Subject: Report Card Access 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Parent Portal will reopen on Thursday, June 

13, 2019 at the end of the school day.  At that 

time, you will be able to log in, view and print your 

child’s report card. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact the 

office. 
 

 

 

 

 

Respect*Reverence*Responsibility 
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint 

Peter School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, 

intellectually, physically, socially and emotionally. 

  

ANCHORED in FAITH  



 

 

Each homeroom teacher  

Has given their   

Summer Reading  

& Math Letters to 

their new students! 

The assignments have been posted 

on our website www.stpschool.org. 
  

http://www.stpschool.org/


LUNCH SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF 
JUNE 10TH, 2019 

 
 

Monday, June 10th 
BROWN BAG LUNCH FROM HOME –  
no cafeteria service  
 

Tuesday, June 11th 
BROWN BAG LUNCH FROM HOME –  
no cafeteria service 
 

Wednesday, June 12th
  

PTA CLASS PARTIES (lunch provided)  
 

Thursday, June 13th 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  
12:30 P.M. DISMISSAL  



 

 

 

 
 
 

Last day of extended care for the 

school year will be  
 

 

All payments must be made prior to 

this date. 
 

Extended care payments in June 

must be paid or your children will not 

receive their end of the year report 

card. 
 

Thank you! 
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May 28th, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
As we head into the summer months, just a few friendly reminders to ensure the 

continuity of care and safety of all our students for the coming school year:  
 

1. All students entering Grade 6 in September of 2019 are required to have a 

physical by their family physician. Forms are available on the website and we 
are requesting they be returned by September 1st. 

2. All students entering Grade 6 are also required by law to have an additional 

Tdap vaccination if born after January 1, 1997 as well as a Meningoccal 
Conjugate Vaccine, given NO EARLIER than 10 years of age.  This also needs to 

be sent in by September 1, 2019. 
3. All students participating in sports for the 2019-2020 school year must have a 

current physical on file in the school health office 2 weeks prior to the start 

of practice. You can download the physical and medical release form on the 
Saint Peter School website. Students who do not provide the proper 
documentation will not be eligible for participation in practice or games.  Please 

send in the original physical form and keep a copy of it for your personal file. 
4. Please be sure to up-date your child’s health record should any new 

conditions/allergies occur over the summer months.  
5. If your child needs any medication which includes prescription or over the 

counter, please have the permission to medicate forms filled out by your 

physician and returned by the 1st day of school to the Health Office. Children 
ARE NOT to transport medication between home and school 

 
Wishing you a happy and healthy summer!  
 

 
P. Lynn Faugno, R.N. 
Carol Rizzi, R.N. 

 

Respect*Reverence*Responsibility 
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint 

Peter School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, 

intellectually, physically, socially and emotionally.

ANCHORED in FAITH  



SAINT PETER SCHOOL 

SUMMER OFFICE SCHEDULE 

2019 
 

 
June 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26  (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

July 8 – July 31   Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  

     (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

August 1 – August 28  Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

     (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

 

 

 

We are always available at info@stpschool.org and thru the school 

voicemail system.  If you are interested in FALL Registration, please contact 

us thru email or phone. 

 

www.stpschool.org 

 

Phone:  732-892-1260 

 

  

mailto:info@stpschool.org
http://www.stpschool.org/


 

 

 

 

  

https://bit.ly/2YLHrDa


PTA NEWS 

  



  



 


